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Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Year 4 Swimming Reminder Letter 
          Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As you know we are pleased that we can continue to provide swimming lessons to the children in Year 4 

for all three terms at Clapham Leisure Centre. The swimming coaches at Clapham Leisure Centre have 

asked that we maximize the learning time and each class follows a 10-week stint, so one class will now 

swim for all of Spring Term and the other for all of the Summer Term.  

 

Class 4W will be going swimming this Summer Term: the sessions are on Wednesdays at 11:00 am: 

 

4W: 

Wednesday 24th April 

Wednesday 1st May 

Wednesday 8th May 

Wednesday 15th May 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Wednesday 5th June 

Wednesday 12th June 

Wednesday 19th June 

Wednesday 26th June 

Wednesday 3rd July 

 

Thank you to the parents who have offered to help via our “Calling for Action” page on the school 

website, if you have yet to do so, please sign up.  We will be contacting you to confirm your availability 

to support us.  As our lessons begin at Lessons at 11:00 am and will leave school at 10:15am and due 

back approximately 12:15pm.  

 

All help is greatly appreciated and without your support we would be unable to take the children there 

and back on public transport. 

 

A reminder, your child will need a swimming costume, towel, swimming hat and goggles. If your child has 

their ears pierced, they will be need to removed or covered with a plaster.   In addition to this, as we are 

travelling by bus, your child will need a Zip card. Please ensure that you hand in your zip card to the 

school office.  If you need support or advice obtaining any of these items, please do not hesitate to let 

us know.  

 

         Yours sincerely 

 

Ms. J Napier 

LKS2 Assistant Head 


